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17 December – Tuesday  
Christmas Carols here at school 

- 5pm onwards  
 

18 December – Wednesday  
Students last day of school 

 
28 January 2020 – Tuesday  
Teachers return to school 

 
29 January 2020 - Wednesday 

Students return to school  
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12 December  2019 

      IMPORTANT 
            DATES 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

 
 
 

 

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  We 
empower them with the 
knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling them 
to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School is 
a great school.  Join us. 

Chillingham 
Public School
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 From the Principal’s desk 
The countdown is on for the last few days of school!   This is the last newsletter for the year.  
The rain was a welcome relief last night,  let’s hope it keeps coming we need a lot more yet! 

What a great day we had yesterday at Presentation Day, even though it was a little warm.  
Thank you to all those who came along. It was a very special day shared with special people.  
As you can see from the front page there were some very proud students.   The students’ film 
was a great way to finish the day.  Thank you all for all your positive comments they’re greatly 
appreciated.  
 
With the extreme heat at the moment, the students are looking forward to tomorrow – our fun 
water day here at school.  As well as being a fun day, it is our last time to spend time with Myah, 
Aurora and Ballin before they leave us for big big school.    We will be cutting the Year 6 farewell 
cake at 12:00  for those parents of the Year 6 students who’d like to come along.  
 
Tuesday 17 December is our Christmas Carol evening commencing at 5pm.  We will also be 
drawing the Christmas Raffles.  We are hoping that it is not going to be this hot.     
The rain, unfortunately, did little for our farms and it is still looking extremely bleak for our farmers.  
I would like you to encourage any farmers you know to come along for an evening of Christmas 
Carols, a free sausage sizzle and a cuppa.  
 
Thank you to those who returned the survey – I hoped your chocolate frog wasn’t melted before 
you got it.  Mrs Ward handed out the ‘2 Stars and a Suggestion’ sheets yesterday, we would 
love for them to be returned so we can monitor your feedback. Sorry no chocolate frogs for 
that one though.  
 
Attached to the newsletter is the final of the absent notes for the year.  Please make sure you 
have them back to school on Monday 16 December.  
 
Students’ last day is Wednesday 18th December. School recommences on Wednesday 29 
January 2020 for students. Staff return on Tuesday 28 January. 
 
I would like to thank each and every one of you for all your support throughout the year.  It has 
been a very successful year with lots of achievement from and for the students.  I would like to 
say thank you to the staff for your support and dedication to helping achieve our goals this year. 
Have a safe and happy holiday everyone! 
 
Good bye and good luck Aurora, Myah and Ballin.  Enjoy the next part of your life’s journey. 
 
Vicki Roach  
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Merit Award recipients 
Henry S. Grace, Daniela, Sapphire, Bella, Bejay and Willow 

             Beeeees Knees recipients  
Bejay, Chloe and Brett 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
Daniela, Bella and Willow 



Phone: 0266 791255                             Principal: Vicki Roach                       Web: https://chillingha-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

 
Our family would like to thank you for your support in the community and at school. 
For our daughter that has attended 5 years at Chillingham Public School has had, in our opinion, 
the best ground for the next step of her education. 
Thanks to the best, Mrs Roach, Mrs Ward, Mrs Mason and Mrs Harper.  I have enjoyed the spirit of  
this small school and am leaving with great respect for you all.  Thank you Mrs Window who has been 
a true blue trooper behind the scenes over the past 5 years. Your support to both Chloe and myself 
has been so appreciated.  Thank you. 
The friendships made from this school have been wonderful.  Thank you from the bottom of our 
hearts Mrs Roach and all the best.  
Signing off … The Rosser Family xx  
 
A message from Mrs Window 
Thank you everyone for your ongoing support 
through out the year.  I hope you all have a 
wonderful Christmas full of love, laughter and 
happiness.  Remember to make great memories 
and enjoy family.  May all your dreams be waiting 
for you in 2020.   Enjoy the break and look forward 
to seeing you all again in 2020.   
Thanks again everyone.   

Chloe for Sunday 15 December 
Our January birthdays are 
Tyson 1st, Chase 9th, Baylee, 16th, 
Pippa 18th, Calai 19th and Marley 
28th      
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Water Fun Day 
 

TOMORROW  - Friday 13th December  
  

Our Student Council Representatives and Teachers are organising a 
Water Fun Day as a reward for a wonderful year, a fun end to the term and 

to wish our Year 6 students all the best for their transition to high school. 
This day is guaranteed to promote laughter and heaps of hilarity. 

 
The students will work their way through a tabloid of crazy water activities and will definitely get wet. 

Students wear their school uniform to school with jogger shoes and socks and will need to bring 
their swimmers, a sun-safe shirt, shoes suitable for water play (like creek shoes or crocs, not 

thongs), a towel and waterproof bag. Students may wish to wear their swimmers to school 
underneath their school uniform but need to remember to bring dry underwear to change into after 

the water fun. 
 

We will also be organising morning tea and lunch on the day (cake and pizza for all students). If 
your child/ren do not eat pizza a canteen order can be put in.  
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HAPPENINGS IN THE VILLAGE 

 

Chillingham 
Shop 

is offering a $5 
Christmas 
wrapping 

service. All 
money is being 

donated to 
Wedgetail 
Retreat at 
Dulguigan 

Call in and ask about 
this great offer 
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ADVERTISING 

 

 

 

 


